
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

November 2023/nmr 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Year 12 and 13 Study Day Monday 4th December 2023 

Year 12 and 13 will be allowed to study from home on Monday 4th December 2023. 

Work will be set by teachers for their core subjects on the day remotely, either via 
email or TEAMs. If your child is not able to access work remotely, they should contact 

me, and I will ensure that paper-based resources are provided for them by the 

relevant subject teachers. 

For Year 13 students, their Mock Examinations begin in around six weeks, so this day 
will provide a sound opportunity to set up a study timetable, organise files and make 

a head-start on their revision. Students in both years should also take the 
opportunity to engage in the wider subject research and independent learning which 

is a feature of study at A Level. 

Yours sincerely 

Ms S Jackson 

Ms S Jackson 

Assistant Headteacher (Sixth Form) 

 


